
From: Julia Slaughter
To: DNCR: Mt Washington Comments
Subject: Master Plan Comment Submission: Mt Washington Commission
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 7:57:51 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

I am opposed to the Lizzie Bourne Station proposed development, and I

demand that the MWC conduct a thorough, independent, Environmental and

Climate Assessment of the Summit Region and the entirety of Mt. Washington. I

also demand that there be a complete moratorium on any future expansion,

development, or construction of any kind until the completion of the Assessment

and the subsequent Master Plan. This is for the preservation of not only a

beloved monument of the Northeast, but of a delicate ecological region

we cannot disregard without dire consequences.

I reject the July 5, 2022 Draft Master Plan as it stands and and demand that no

MWC Master Plan be written before a credible Environmental and Climate

Assessment has been completed. Thank you for your time.

Julia G Slaughter

Middlebury, CT

Mt Washington lover, hiker and naturalist


